
November 14, 2022 - Principal’s Message, Mr. Cody Baird

Parent Council: A reminder that Parent Council is tonight! See you at 6:30 PM - All parents
are invited and encouraged to attend.

Parent Teacher Interviews: Parent Teacher interviews are next week, Thursday, November
24th from 4:00 - 7:30 PM. It is a drop in event and we look forward to seeing you! Mrs. Berg will
be available in the office to accept any payment for outstanding school fees during our parent
teacher interview night.

Practice Hold and Secure: We will continue to practice our emergency procedures with a hold
and secure this week. Please know that we are going to run this on Thursday afternoon and it is
only a practice drill.

Basketball: Basketball tryouts have begun! Please encourage your child to get involved.  A
reminder to get out to drop in on Sundays

High School FLEX: Please ensure your child is accessing their FLEX teacher when available.
If they are not able to book in with their teacher the GP room is open for homework help each
day as well. This is our best high school intervention and if your child is struggling they need to
be accessing this daily.

Grad 2023 - Grad 2023 is Saturday, June 3, 2023. Mrs. Heilemann will send out a grad
questionnaire to our Grade 12 students shortly and we will look to establish a grad committee
soon! More information to come.

Remembrance Day thank you: Thank you to Mr. Labrie for organizing a fantastic
Remembrance Day Service for our school. Please stop by our Hall of Valour to see the new
updates! PSC would like to thank Morskate Manufacturing Ltd, Eagle Builders and US
Formliners for donating all materials, supplies and costs so that we were able to finish our Hall
of Valour Remembrance project.



2022 Santa’s Anonymous Campaign - Please support our upcoming Santa’s Anonymous
Campaign.  We will begin accepting information to receive a Christmas hamper on November
28th. Please call 403-783-4411 for more information about our program or to volunteer this
Christmas season.





Social Media: Stay connected with us on social media! Follow us on facebook and instagram
to keep up to date and to see our amazing school!

Cody
“Work hard, be kind and amazing things will happen.”
Conan O’Brien

https://www.facebook.com/ponokasecondarycampus
https://www.instagram.com/ponokasecondarycampus/

